
  

  

5 BOGGS COTTAGE, KEELE, reference 14/00036/207C3 

 
 
The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update, in accordance with the resolution 
of Planning Committee at its meeting of 3rd January 2019 (since repeated), of the progress in relation 
to the taking of enforcement action against a breach of planning control at this location.  

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 

 
 
Since the last meeting, the Planning Inspectorate have confirmed that the appeal hearing is to take 
place on 6th October 2020.  In accordance with the appeal proceedings no later than 2 weeks from 
before the hearing, notice of the hearing arrangements must be served on those persons, other than 
the appellant, with an interest in the land, those who made representations during the appeal, those 
entitled to appear at the hearing and anyone else who is considered to be affected by or interested in 
the proposed development. 
 
 
Date report prepared: 1st September 2020 


